Date: 19/03/2018

Subject: Response to recent media reports
issued by Reuters

Following recent media speculation, we are
surprised to read news reports containing
rumours, alleging that First Abu Dhabi Bank
(FAB) conducted transactions with the intent to
manipulate the Qatari riyal. FAB conducts its
business in accordance with the highest
professional standards and complies with the
laws and regulations of the jurisdictions in which
it operates. FAB categorically refutes these
rumours.

FAB maintains strong working relationships with
regulators across the globe and continually
engages in constructive dialogue to ensure full
compliance with the latest legal and regulatory
requirements. This ongoing commitment is a
cornerstone of FAB's operations and a key factor
in our ability to enable clients and partners to
grow stronger.

If any queries, contact FAB Investor Relations

Jodll (_n_lbg_JI ey

FAB

First Abu Dhabi Bank

2018/03/19 )5

Dy Jd o0 Lds a8 A A o Ta) 1p gasall
BECTS)

ol ot el Chiemt A A LAY )El (ae o)
ol cedill aaly collad ual Js¥) ol oy
O e Ulalis a5 daal) e Ll 4y jle )i & (5 kil
Ug b oy SIS ailSe 3lhie ey JY alasl oy
Lalall 2l il sall ST aal g saaiall Ay el ol el
Ol 5L a3k 5 Agigall Suladd) e alaie) e Lily (a jay
Jazy A Jsall 8 dpalasil) lgal) La jaas ) 00 5l
e

Sluaii s dlea laSLEN o3 QIS J Y1 ala sl el a1
Glgall S an sadasll 5 5 jaaiall Jaall CliSle e S5
Q\)\P&EMMQJUQ\AS‘AM\ Jen Ay il
Laball cldhidl daal bl LI Glecal el
A 5lall

ainy A Gl) sa Jual siall JsY) ks sl iy o) 530 )
Slo clll 5508 aeyy Lulal Slde 5 illee 4SS 6 4le


mailto:ir@bankfab.com

